
Mon 14 - Fri 18 August - Book Week
Fri 18 Aug - 8.45am Book Week
Parade

Tues 15 Aug - Feast of the
Assumption

Wed 23 August - Parent Group
meeting with parent STEM session

Fathers Day
Tues 29 Aug - Fathers Day Stall
Fri 1 Sept - Fathers' Day Breakfast
and Mass

Thurs 21 September - Creative Arts
Festival

 OUR LADY OF DOLOURS
NEWS
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Ignite, Innovate & Include in the Spirit of Mercy

FROM THE PRINCIPAL
MARCO IANNI PRINCIPAL
As we quickly move through Term 3 we find that there are number of big events with this week

highlighting National Science Week. What a way to start with our STEM morning on Monday

where parents were invited into classrooms to see and enjoy the learning. Thank you to all of

you who were able to attend the parade and open classrooms. I also thank the STEM team at

OLD with Mrs Cook, Mr Martin, Miss Ferrero and Mrs Croall putting so much work into making

the day so successful. The staff, students and parents enjoyed the activities and we were

fortunate to have so many parents register support via the QR code.

Stage 3 held their Public Speaking Final on Monday as well. Congratulations to Anastasia and

Pippa from S3W as our winners of the event. I also congratulate all our Stage 3 finalists. The

winners will be competing in our cluster finals on 23 August at 9.30am St Ives . We wish them

well and thank Mrs Clouston and Mrs Cook for organising this event. Our finals for Early Stage 1,

Stage 1 and Stage 2 are on 21 August at 9am.

Monday was finished with our Religious Art Prize Gallery Walk, I hope parents enjoyed the

exhibition where you were able to walk through the school and see all the beautiful work by

the students. We look forward to selecting students for the finals. Thank you to Miss Smith and

the staff for organising. 

Finally, our Kindergarten transition to school screeners for 2024 have been completed and we

are excited to welcome our Kindergarten students for 2024 shortly. The enrolment places are

almost full so if you have or know someone who would like to enrol their child for Kindergarten

2024, please contact the office so there is no disappointment. 

Finally we are looking forward to the Musical with tickets on sale this Monday 14 August at

9am. Please use the link below and a reminder that tickets are on sale via the Concourse

website (not Ticketek as in the past). Musical tickets here. 

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Fri 22 September - Staff
Development Day

Enrolling now for 2024

https://www.olddbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/calendar/
https://www.facebook.com/ourladyofdolourschatswood/
https://aucentury.sales.ticketsearch.com/sales/salesevent/112343
https://aucentury.sales.ticketsearch.com/sales/salesevent/112343
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The 8th of August was the Feast Day of Saint Mary of the Cross
MacKillop, Australia's first saint. Born in Melbourne in 1842, Mary
grew up in a small town in South Australia named Penola. In 1866,
when Mary was in her 20s, Mary began a  religious order named
the Sisters of Saint Joseph. She and her sisters opened schools in
isolated places and lived a life
dedicated to serving the uneducated and the poor.
Mary Mackillop taught us “Never see a need without doing
something about it!”
Thank you to all our families who contributed the Diocesan
wide fundraising initiative, supporting Catholic Care’s
homelessness services. The focus of the initiative was Mary
Mac’s Place, located on the Central Coast. Mary Mac’s is a
shelter open to anyone who is homeless, transient, or
needing a helping hand. We thank you for your generosity and are
happy to let you know we raised in excess of $380.00.

M A R Y  M A C K I L L O P  F E A S T  D A Y  
 8  O F  A U G U S T

Position Vacant Lindfield/Killara Parish
Could you see yourself as the face of our Lindfield/Killara Parish community, providing a sense of warmth and welcome to visitors?

The Lindfield-Killara Parish is seeking to recruit a permanent part-time Parish Secretary, working approximately three days/22.5 hours per
week. This role plays an important part in the Parish team, providing support for Parish communications, administration, financial processes,
property, compliance and Diocesan support. There is some flexibility with the working schedule for the right candidate, however the role does
require a physical presence in the office.
The ideal candidate will have a comprehensive knowledge of office administration processes and procedures and a sound understanding of
Microsoft Office Suite as well as a general knowledge or confidence to learn MYOB, bookkeeping or accounting practices.
As you will often be the first point of contact for our parish, well-developed communication and interpersonal skills are crucial, supported by a
good understanding of, and commitment to Catholic values and teachings.
If you have high developed administration skills coupled with well-developed relational and rapport building skills and this role interests you,
please email a brief cover letter and CV to parishoffice@lindfieldkillara.org.au
Applications close Wednesday, 23 August 2023.
The Diocese of Broken Bay is committed to and promotes a culture of safety and care for all people, especially for children and others in the
community who are vulnerable. Our Diocese has no tolerance to Child Abuse and is committed to ensuring our staff and volunteers
understand the joint responsibility to safeguard all those within our community.

The successful applicant must have the right to work in Australia and will be required to undertake pre-screening which may include a
National Police History Check and/or Working With Children Check.

Mary Mac's
Place

We warmly invite all our fathers, grandafathers, uncles and special men to our Father’s Day
Celebration! On Friday September 1 we will begin with a Father’s Day Breakfast at 8.15am
under the COLA followed by a Whole School Father’s Day Mass at 9am in the church.  As
part of our OLD school tradition, we would like to create a Father’s Day Photo Presentation
to share during this Father’s Day Mass. We invite our families to upload a photo of their
child with their father or special father figure. If you would like to include your photo in this
presentation, please upload a photo onto the Shared Google Slide by 3pm on Friday August
25. The presentation will be closed after this time. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept
photos past this time.

F E A S T  O F  T H E  A S S U M P T I O N
 1 5  O F  A U G U S T

Next Tuesday, Our Lady of Dolours School will celebrate the
Feast of the Assumption. Year 3 - Year 6 will be joining the
Parish Mass at 9am while our infants classes will be involved in
class liturgies. The Feast of the Assumption commemorates
the death of Mary and her bodily assumption into Heaven. The
Assumption signals the end of Mary’s time on earth, and
marks her return to heaven to be reunited with her son Jesus.

"Mary is a source of hope and true joy and 
continually strengthens people in their faith,

vocation and mission."
Pope Francis

mailto:parishoffice@lindfieldkillara.org.au
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1dyjGDeVjpVnQIeg0IdX8qViUAitKwY6GnpcjOrN35oA/edit#slide=id.p
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On Monday afternoon our parents and carers joined us as we held
our Religious Art Prize Gallery Walk. It was a wonderful reverent
afternoon as all were able to peruse the corridors and classrooms of
OLD as it was transformed from school into an interactive art gallery
displaying works by all of our students.
Congratulations to our students for completing such beautiful works
all inspired by the theme for 2023 Compassion.
Thank you to all our parents and friends who were able to join us for
this experience.

Religious Art Gallery Walk

Community Connections
Mr Ianni and Miss Smith headed out to 
Chatswood Early Learning centre
recently to connect with parents of
children looking to begin their journey
into primary school in 2024.
Thank you to centre owner, Gilda, for 

inviting us in to share an insight into the transition to
school process with your families.
We are looking forward to meeting other preschool
families in the coming months and assisting them to make
the transition to school process as seamless and enjoyable
as possible for their whole family.
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STEM Open Morning
STEM morning was a great success.
All students and teachers enjoyed dressing up in their
favourite STEM career outfit.
All students enjoyed completing their Level 1 tasks and
learning more about the possible STEM careers they can
aspire to.
Thank you to all those that could attend.

Please fill in the parent survey 
A reminder that our next Parent Group meeting will also have
a STEM workshop component for parents.

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=6TdW9-zmC0maab_Nfg2vr8IQ4LM28IRAuTrpNnPKZtZUNTVLTDI5UFFCTjNJWkFDV1YzWThWNE9WNC4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=6TdW9-zmC0maab_Nfg2vr8IQ4LM28IRAuTrpNnPKZtZUNTVLTDI5UFFCTjNJWkFDV1YzWThWNE9WNC4u


Creative Arts Festival –
School Musical 2023

Disney's,
'The Little Mermaid Jr'

to be held at The
Concourse Chatswood

on Thursday 21st
September 2023.

Creative Arts Festival

Our Creative Arts Festival is a yearly event with a long
tradition at Our Lady of Dolours Primary.  The event
will showcase our student’s talents from Kindergarten
to Year 6 with all students participating in the show.
The Concert Hall has a capacity of approximately 800
seats for the audience. The theatre comes with full
production, technicians, venue staff and ticketing
facilities. We are expecting a full house on the night.
I would like to introduce and thank our major gold
and silver  sponsors for the evening. Our major gold
sponsors, Steve & Daniel Cakmak from Raine & Horne
Willoughby and our silver sponsors, The Zanetic family
from ZANKAP  security and technology. We are
appreciative of their sponsorship which will assist us
greatly and producing a high quality production.

Further information on this event, how to purchase tickets and costume requirements
will be sent out early next week. OLD students will not require a ticket for the
performance.
We are looking forward to a wonderful event, so save the date, invite the family and
book your tickets early.
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Further information on this event, how
to purchase tickets and costume
requirements will be sent out early next
week. OLD students will not require a
ticket for the performance.



Library

How are you tracking? The Premier’s
Reading Challenge closes for student
listings on August 18th – Week 5 of this
term. Keep on reading and adding your
titles! Well done to so many of our
students who have informed me that they
have been busily reading and adding to
their reading logs. 

Kindergarten were
proud to show off
their Fancy Feet as

we raised funds and
awareness for Mary

Macs Place this
week.

OLD will be celebrating Book Week from 14 - 18 August.
Wednesday and Thursday will see the OLD Book Fair in action with students able to view
Scholastic book titles during their library lessons and put together a wish list to share with
their families of books they would like to purchase.
Friday 18 will be the OLD book week parade. We are looking forward to our students
coming to school dressed as their favourite book character and sharing details about their
favourite book. 
It's looking to be a busy but exciting week ahead.



Community





Are you able to offer 45minutes of your time on a
Monday, Wednesday or Friday? Do you love being
involved in your community but don't know where to
start? Why not join our wonderful group of canteen
volunteers. If you are able to assist please use the link
below to find a day that is suitable for you.
The students thank you in advance!
Canteen Sign Up.

Community

https://signup.zone/7WF865bM4bpZ5XEha


Community


